structures. The study disclosed that the described structure would have no substantial adverse effect on air
navigation.

An account of the study findings, aeronautical objections received by the FAA during the study (if any), and the
basis for the FAA's decision in this matter can be found on the following page(s).

A copy of this determination will be forwarded to the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) because the
structure is subject to their licensing authority.

If we can be of further assistance, please contact Ken Patterson, at (817) 222-5935, or
kenneth.patterson@faa.gov. On any future correspondence concerning this matter, please refer to Aeronautical
Study Number 2021-AS0-13062-OE.

_ (DNH)
Steve Phillips
Manager, Obstruction Evaluation Group

Attachment(s)
Additional Information
Frequency Data
Map(s)

cc: FCC
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